
 

 

Determine Your 
Level of Flood Risk  

Guilford County residents and business 
community members can review and ask 
questions about the preliminary data in the 
newly updated Flood Insurance Rate Maps 
(FIRMs) for Guilford County.   
The preliminary maps are available online 
and by contacting your local community’s 
floodplain official at 
https://bit.ly/GuilfordPrelimFloodMapInfo  
or the North Carolina Floodplain Mapping 
Program, at (919)715-5711.  
View the maps online:  
http://fris.nc.gov/fris/ or 
https://bit.ly/GuilfordPrelimFloodMap  
 
 
 

  

Public Meeting Information 
 Tuesday, July 25, 2023 

When: 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
Where: NC Cooperative Extension - Guilford County 
Center at 3309 Burlington Road, Greensboro, NC 

 

 
At this Public Open House 
residents can: 
 
View preliminary flood maps for 
Guilford County  

 
Locate your property on the flood 
maps 

 
Discuss how the maps are 
connected to flood insurance and 
floodplain management 

 
Speak with NC Emergency 
Management representatives and 
local officials about the National 
Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) 

 

  

Attention 
Guilford 
County 

Residents! 
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